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`school, church and community working together' 

 

 

 

23rd April 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Rainford Church of England Primary School. 

I am very pleased that you are considering applying to join our wonderful school. 

 

The Governors have prepared an application pack for you to read and you can find out more information 

about our school by following this link to the school website www.rainfordcofe-pri.st-helens.sch.uk . In the 

application pack we have provided a flavour of the school in order to give you an indication of the scope and 

range of opportunities that the post offers. I hope that you find the information that we have provided of 

sufficient interest that you decide to apply for the post. 

 

The person specification provides a more comprehensive list of the qualities we are looking for, but in essence 

we wish to appoint someone with the ambition, skills and experience to support our headteacher in making 

our school outstanding. 

 

The successful candidate will join and lead a very committed team of staff who strive to provide the best 

possible education for every child in our school. We work extremely hard to provide a lively, happy and caring 

school where learning is exciting and stimulating. We firmly believe that a child who feels happy, valued and 

secure will be able to reach their full potential. The Governing Body is fully committed to this ethos and 

provides a challenging and supportive environment for this to happen. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you and receiving your application by noon on the closing date of 

Thursday 7th May. The interviews for this post will be held on Tuesday 19th May. Please be aware that prior to 

this, shortlisted candidates will be observed teaching in their school.  Prospective candidates will be contacted 

by the Headteacher in order to make arrangements closer to the time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J. Dickson 
 

 

Mr Jonathan Dickson 

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


